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Giving Honor to the Beginnings

GREETINGS FROM
BARCELONA!

Life here has been thrilling, filled with
preparations for the upcoming summer

months. As we get ready for RKR Training
in the coming weeks, I’ve been busy with

my internship, teaching Spanish and
learning Catalan.

One incredible experience we've had was
supporting a home group in the city of

Sant Boi through teaching and assistance
in prayer walks.

In May, I had the opportunity to travel with
my supervisors to Andorra, where we

ministered at the church in the capital city of
Andorra la Vella.

After returning to Barcelona, we were
privileged to spend time with retired

missionaries Brother Howard and Sister
Vonda Smith. Listening to their stories about

the early days of pioneering the works  in
Barcelona and the nearby cities was an

invaluable experience. It was also a great
honor to translate for Sis. Smith during a

Sunday service at LBPCN!
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Keeping the Unity in the
Spirit

Pray for Spain's leaders, asking that they
may be endowed with wisdom, knowledge,
and the love of God to guide the church
collectively in alignment with His will.

Pray for the youth of Spain, as they represent
the future of tomorrow. May they cultivate a
profound and unshakeable relationship with
God.

PRAYER POINTS

Thank you for your time, support and for your prayers! If you are interested in becoming a
Partner In Missions you can do so with the information below by making a one time

contribution or setting up a monthly donation!

GM ACCOUNT:   398414 to Aurora Gonzalez 

CASHAPP:   $AGONZA369 

“TO EVERY NATION, TRIBE,
TONGUE, AND PEOPLE”

Youth Rally - Figueres, Spain

Throughout the month, I supported my
missionary supervisors and participated in

the leadership meeting, as well as an
apostolic training seminar at LPBCN.

One amazing experience was the
opportunity to minister to the young ladies in
the city of Figueres, during a district event. It
was an experience that I never envisioned for
myself but was honored to have been a part
of it. The way the Lord moved amongst the

young ladies was amazing, as a spirit of unity
and love ministered unto all of us. 

 I am fully convinced of God’s undeniable
love – especially when revealed through such

power and grace!


